July 8, 1986

01l Conservation D'visicn
2.0, Box 1980

Houbs, New Mexico 88240
ATIN: Mr., Jerry Sexton

RE: El Paso Tom Federzl No. 5
Unit E, 660 FWL & 1650 FNL
Secticn 33, T25S, R37E
Lea “ounty, New Mexico

Mr. Sexton:

Alpha Twenty-One Production Company respectfully requests an
exempticn to the 72-hour shut in pressure test due July 23 on the
above referenced well.

Production has been lost on this well due to the amount of time
this well has been shut in since it was drilled. We are in the
process of putting the well on the pump.

If further information is required, please contact me. Thank you
for your kind consideration regarding this matter.

— i

Robert W. Lonsford T
VP/Energy Resources

RWL/mdo

cc: Alpha Twenty-One Production Company
200 W. Illinois, Suite 200
Midland, Texas
ATTN: Tom Phipps



